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Reason: The MSA Safety Car Training 
program has evolved since its 
introduction and now includes a Part 1 
(Event Safety) and a Part 2 (Driver 
Awareness).  Additionally participation 
and of the courses makes the 
requirement for one crew member in 
each Safety Car to have attended 
Training a realistic requirement from the 
1st January 2018. 

REGULATION CHANGES FOR CONSULTATION 
 

 

 

 

 

Section R 
 
36.5.9. Crew members of each Safety Car 
must be signed-on Officials. At least one crew 
member of each safety car team must have 
attended an MSA Safety Car Training Session. 
(Recommended 2016, Mandatory 2017). 

 
 
36.5.9. Crew members of each Safety Car 
must be signed-on Officials. At least one crew 
member of each safety car team must have 
attended an MSA Safety Car Training Session 
(Part 1. Event Safety). 

Date of Implementation : 1st January 2018 
 

Committee: Rallies Committee 

Date of meeting: 12
th
 April 2016 

Closing date for consultation: 19
th
 August 2016 

Email for comments: ralliesconsultation@msauk.org  
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